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Parent/Carer 
Survey 2022 

Thank you to all the    
parents/carers who have 
completed their Parents 
Survey. Over 170 of you 
completed a survey. 
Wow! Thank you to all. 
 
The task of collating the 
results is one of the   
highlights of our year and 
we look forward to          
sharing the outcomes 
with you all over the 
coming weeks. 

School Council Summer Recognition Idea 
 

Parents/Carers of pupils in Year 2 to 
6 may see their children displaying 
a Purple or Green star badge on 
their uniform this summer. 
This is a School Council idea and 
they have chosen to recognise one 
child in each class who displays    
exceptional standards in these        
areas: 
 
Purple—School Uniform 
Green— Sense of humour in line 
with the Camelot Code 

 
Camelot School… 
a flagship school* 
in so many ways.  

 

We hope you will 
agree 

We are pleased to announce that Camelot 
School has this week heard that we have     
been awarded Flagship School status for           
School Food provision.  
 

What does this mean?        Effectively, this means that the children at 
Camelot are being given an exceptional school lunch… especially when in 
comparison to other children in other Southwark schools. 

Camelot School is currently a   

flagship school in the following 

areas in the education world: 

1. Since 2019—Literacy    

Curriculum provision  

2. Since 2021  - Racial          

Literacy Curriculum         

design & implementation 

3. Now from 2022 for School 

Food Standards 

Exceptional news.. What next 

for the Camelot flagship?! 





 



 

Week commencing Monday 9th May is        
Week One on our  weekly menus 

After School Clubs 
With Covid restrictions disappearing from the key influences on running schools, 
our School Council met with Ms Acquah, our Assistant Headteacher and came up 
with a list of After School Clubs that they would like to propose. Once the list has 
been finalised then the costs of running the clubs will need to be considered before 
making plans for September 2022 starting. 
 
The School Council’s Current List includes: 
 Football clubs   Basketball clubs   Netball clubs 
 Cycling clubs    Knitting clubs   Maths clubs 
 Dance clubs    Cooking clubs   Table Tennis clubs 
 Poetry clubs    Choirs     Reading clubs 
 Gardening clubs   Multi Sports clubs  Art clubs 
 Science clubs   Running clubs   Programming clubs 
 Drama clubs    Games clubs    Fashion making clubs 
 Gymnastics Clubs   Acting clubs    Language clubs  



 

FREE 3 Day  
Half Term     
Master Classes 
which include 
Drama, Dance, 
Music, Singing 
@ The Green 
Community 
Centre,  
Nunhead. 
 
Free = highly 
recommended 
to all Camelot 
families 

 

The school has applied for the funding for Summer CHAMPS  but unfortunately we 
did not receive the full support for Spring CHAMPS so we need to be prepared. 
The school is hopeful that we can run Summer CHAMPS but it is hoped to be: 
 Every day 10.30 a.m. to 2.30 p.m.  
 Including Cycling, Dance, Art, Football, Basketball Clubs 
 Likely dates Friday 22nd July to Friday 12th August 2022 



 

Please remember holidays are not expected to be taken during the 
190 school days of a child’s annual educational entitlement 


